

Advancing Chemistry Worldwide

President

Vice President

Secretary General

Prof. Natalia P. Tarasova (Russia)

Prof. Qi-Feng Zhou (China)

Prof. Richard Hartshorn (New Zealand)

Past President

Dr. Mark C. Cesa (USA)

Treasurer

Mr. Colin J. Humphris (UK)

Executive Director
Dr. Lynn M. Soby (USA)

February 3, 2016

Dr. Jan Labuda Slovak University of Technology Department of Analytical Chemistry Radlinskeho 9 SK-81237 Bratislava Slovakia

IUPAC BUREAU: DIVISION COMMITTEE PRESIDENT

Dear Dr. Labuda:

It is a pleasure to congratulate you on your election to the above-referenced IUPAC Body as President of the *Analytical Chemistry Division* (V) for the term 2016 - 2017. As a Division President, you are also a member of the Bureau. I welcome you as a participant in the work of IUPAC and am sure that you will find your participation to be a rewarding experience.

If your contact information is incorrect or changes during your term, please send an email to Mrs. Linda Tapp (ltapp@iupac.org) in the Secretariat. We would especially like to have your correct email address.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lynn M. Soby Executive Director

Agan M. Daby

NAO: Slovakia